
          
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

RECORDING OF MEETINGS 
 

This meeting may be being recorded by 
members of the public or the press. 
 
At the start of the meeting the Chair will make an 
announcement to confirm if anyone present intends to 
record proceedings.  Should anyone indicate their 
intention to record they will be required to do this in a 
way that is not disruptive of the meeting and does not 
focus on the public gallery. 
 
It is important to note that those intending to record do 
not have to indicate as such but are required to act in a 
way that is not disruptive. 
 
The layout of venues means that the Council cannot 
provide a seat or location outside of the range of any 
potential recording. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the 
Committee Secretary at the meeting.  
 
The Monitoring Officer, Oxford City Council   

 
 


